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James K. Brown, N.D. ‘ License ho. 22-16328-01
Worthern Medical Imaging,
Incorporated

102 West 20th Street
Bemidji, MN 56601

Dear Dr. Brown:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. C. T. Oberz of this

office on September 15, 28, and 29, 1978, of activities at horthern
Medical Imagiog, Incorporated suthorized by MRC Byproduct Material

License No. 24-16328-0] and to the discussion of our findings with

you and others of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The iopspection was an examination of activities counducted under your
license as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with
the Coumission's rules and regulations and with the conditions of
your license. The imspection consisted of a selective examination
of procedures and representative records, observatious, independent
measurements, and interviewe with personnel.

In addition to the above areas, the inspector examined actions
described in your letter dated November 1o, 1976 regarding apparent

items of poncomp'iance found during our August 31, 1976 inspection.
We have oo further questions regarding these matters.

No items of moncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during
the course of this inspection.

we will gladly discuss any questions you have concerming this inspection,
Sincerely,
Ce Jo Paperiello, Chief

Materialz Radiological
Protection Sectien |
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ec: Larry Odell, KT, Vice President
and Business Manager
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